
Bid Notice 
 
 

Sealed bids will be received by the City Manager of the City of Seaford, 414 High Street, 
Seaford, DE 19973, uuntil 2:00 p.m., prevailing time on Wednesday, March 16, 2022, for 
“Martin Farms Electrical Service Upgrades – Phase I” All bids will be opened in the City Hall 
Council Chambers and read aloud at this time.  The City Manager and staff will then 
evaluate them for compliance.   
 
The bids may be presented to the Mayor and Council at their regular meeting on March 22,, 
2022, at 7:00 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chambers, 414 High Street. They may be 
awarded at this time.  The Mayor and Council reserve the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope, addressed ATTN:  Charles Anderson, City 
Manager, City of Seaford, P.O. Box 1100, Seaford, DE 19973.  The outside of the envelope 
must be marked ““Attn: City Manager, “Martin Farms Electrical Service Upgrades – Phase I” 
and the bidder’s name shall be shown thereon.  All proposals must be made on the bid form 
provided in the specifications.  All proposals must conform to the bid documents.  Any 
exceptions will be evaluated for suitability and acceptance is at the sole discretion of the 
owner. 
 
The city will hold a pre-bid meeting on Tuesday March 1, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., at the Seaford 
City Hall 414 High Street, Seaford, DE to provide information to the potential bidders and to 
permit questions or receive clarifications prior to placing bids.            
 
The successful bidder shall also secure and maintain, at its own expense, during the 
contract term, the types and limits of insurance outlined in the contract documents.  
 
No bids may be withdrawn after the scheduled time from the receipt of bids for a period of 
thirty days.  The City of Seaford reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any 
or all informalities in any bid or bids. 
 
City of Seaford 
Charles Anderson 
City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


